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NEW SOUND RECORDING PROGRAM IS MUSIC TO INDUSTRY’S EARS 

WHITEHORSE – Yukon sound recording professionals, studios and labels can now receive 
financial assistance from the Yukon government for in-Yukon recording expenses. 

The new Sound Recording Program completes the promised suite of support programs available 
through the Yukon Film & Sound Commission and was developed in consultation with Music 
Yukon.   

“The Yukon’s music scene is a vibrant one,” Economic Development Minister Jim Kenyon said.  
“This demonstrates our government’s commitment to foster growth and success in our creative 
sound and film industries.” 

Funded by the Department of Economic Development and administered through the Yukon Film 
& Sound Commission, the program will reimburse 50% of specified costs to a maximum of 
$5,000 for professional sound recording costs.  Professional demos are eligible up to $2,000 
worth of assistance. 

“The Yukon’s sound recording industry has reached the next level of maturity,” Yukon Film & 
Sound Commissioner Margarita Ramon said. “We are confident that this program will help 
singers, songwriters, studios, technicians, musicians and associations aspire to new heights.”  

The Yukon Film & Sound Commission seeks to provide training and employment opportunities 
for local residents, through its financial support of the recording industry, to further develop the 
cultural industries sector and to encourage a business focus among those in the Yukon music 
industry. 

Full program details are available at the Yukon Film & Sound Commission located at 101 Elliot 
Street, contact (867) 667-5400 or e-mail info@reelyukon.com.  

-30- 

Contact: 

Peter Carr     Barbara McLeod 
Cabinet Communications Advisor   Communications Officer, Economic Development 
(867) 667-8688    (867) 456-3913 
peter.carr@gov.yk.ca    barbara.mcleod@gov.yk.ca  


